We understand that there has been a strong positive response to this application, but
mostly from Oxford United Fans, VERY FEW of whom live in the area. It is obvious that these
fans will support any plans for a new Stadium, but they will not have any concern for the
impact on the neighbourhood. The impression coming across is that the views and fears of
local councils, groups and residents are irrelevant.
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